
 

Kirtland Football Moms 
9252 Chillicothe Rd. 
Kirtland,  OH  44094 

Dear Football Parents: 

WELCOME TO THE 2017 HORNET FOOTBALL SEASON!!!! 

There are a number of items we would like to make you aware of for our upcoming season: 
             

• 2017 Varsity and JV Football Schedule and important football information and all forms are 

online at Kirtland Local Schools-Community Tab-  under Football Moms.  

• Send us your contact information at kfbminc@gmail.com- We communicate our 

information primarily through email and need your current address! 

• Please have physical forms to Coach LaVerde by Tuesday, July 25 (first day of football camp). 

Hornet Football Camp is July 25-July 28  -  6:00pm - 8:30pm 

• 2017 Season Kickoff Picnic  -  Saturday, August 05 @ 11:30am 

NOTE:   The OHSAA (Ohio High School Athletic Association) requires each school to have a 

mandatory parent/coach meeting prior to each season.  This meeting will take place at the 

picnic.  See picnic flyer for all of the details on the school web site. 

• Personalized “Best Wishes” forms for our 2017 Fall Sports Program are online.  Due 7/28 

• Personalized Hooded Sweatshirt forms are online.  All orders are due by 7/29 with check 

made payable to KFBM (Kirtland Football Moms). 

• Elle Vayo photography will be at KHS to take team and individual photos in early August 

In keeping with tradition, the Football Moms will feed the team before each of the away games.  Thanks 

to the fundraising efforts of the Kirtland Football Moms, no family contribution is needed to offset the 

cost of the meals. 

 

WE WANT YOU !!!    We would love to have every Hornet Mom/Dad join us as we support our football 

players and cheerleaders.  The Kirtland Football Moms meet on the third Wednesday of each month at 

7:00 p.m. at the high school during the school year.  Please join us on Wednesday, July 21, 2017, if you 

are interested in attending our meeting or contact LeeAnn Fulco by phone at 440-840-2927 or by e-mail 

at:  kfbminc@gmail.com  with any questions.  Follow us on Twitter @kfbm_inc 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact one the officers: 

 

Justine Malvicino -  (440) 487-7483   Mira Bailey  -   (440) 725-4968 

LeeAnn Fulco  -   (440) 840-2927   Maria Zeuli  -  (440) 681-0915 

 

Thank you and we are looking forward to a fun-filled and winning season!!!!! 

 

GO HORNETS!!!!! 
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